
HCARES MEETING NOTES  09/07/2013 

 The meeting was called to order by Steve Quear, WA9FTT, at 9:55 AM  at Fire Station 6. 

 Sherrie Vermande, KD5URS, gave the Treasure’s report.  We have approximately  $ 1442.58 in 

the account. 

 The 4H Fair special event station has been receiving many requests for QSL cards.    

 Election of officers for next year.  Steve Quear will not be available for President next year.  

Nominations will be in the October meeting and election will be in November. 

 The December meeting will be the Lunch for the Club. 

 We will not be doing the Atlanta Earth Festival this year. 

 Having another VE exam was discussed.  We are thinking of having it early in December. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 AM. 
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Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

Secretary 


